
Ref. No.: NLL/CS/2020-H               March 25, 2020 
 
To 

1. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Listing Department  
Exchange Plaza, 
5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block 
Bandra Kurla Complex Bandra (E),  
Mumbai 400 051 
Fax: 022-26598237, 26598238 

2. BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department,  
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building,  
Phiroze  Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 
Fax: 022- 22723121, 22722082 

 
Ref.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities & Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Following the Government Directives and captioned Regulations, we would like to inform 
that on account of acute paucity of Manpower as well as lack of transportation due to COVID 
19 pandemic, we're constrained to stop operations of our Plants located in the state of 
Punjab & Himachal Pardesh till such time as the situation comes back to NORMAL 
 
Because of Closure of Office, the disclosure is being made unsigned and from home. 
 
Kindly take the same in record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Nectar Lifesciences Limited 
 
 Sd/-  
(Dr. Dinesh Dua) 
CEO & Director 
 

  


